Pollie McCloskey

From: John Norris

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 10:12 AM
To: Pollie McCloskey

Subject: FW: Discussion with Dembowski

From: Betsy Robertson <brobertson@shorelinewa.gov>

Sent: Sunday, August 16, 2020 9:03 AM

To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>; Will Hall
<whall@shorelinewa.gov>; Keith Scully <kscully@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: Discussion with Dembowski

Good morning all,

| wanted to get a feel for how you’d like the discussion with Councilmember Dembowski to go. There are several
important topics listed in the agenda, the sighting of the shelter for one, Fircrest for another (although not as urgent). |
ask, because | think we have to bring up the racial tensions in the city in some way and that feels like an appropriate
time (to me) given that so much circles around our police department.

| expect we will have healthy public comment on this subject tomorrow, and the absence of any acknowledgment of the
city’s involvement and/or discussion from council will appear out of touch.

Thanks all, please advise.
Betsy Robertson

Councilmember, Position 6
City of Shoreline



